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April 27, 2017

TO: Honorable Richard Peña Raymond, Chair, House Committee on Human Services
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB3901 by Metcalf (Relating to parental administrations for certain adults with

intellectual disabilities and the prosecution of a related criminal offense.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Estates Code and the Penal Code to create parental administration as an
alternative to guardianship for an adult who is incapacitated due to an intellectual disability which
predates the adult's eighteenth birthday.  The bill would create procedures for the appointment of
a parental administrator and the termination of parental administration.  The bill would grant
parental administrators certain rights and responsibilities.  As the population that would be
affected by the bill is already subject to court oversight, the Office of Court Administration
anticipates that duties and responsibilities associated with implementing the provisions of the bill
could be accomplished using existing resources.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 212 Office of Court Administration, Texas Judicial Council
LBB Staff: UP, KCA, PBO
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